
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: December 2, 2024 
 
To: Communiqué recipients and Safe Environment coordinators  
 
From: Jenni Weldin, director of Safe Environment, Office of Child and  
  Youth Protection 
 
Re:  Standards of Conduct update 
 

           
 
The Safe Environment Standards of Conduct have been updated. Please see the 
attached for the updated version. 
 
The Standards are also available on the Safe Environment webpage under 
Policies and Procedures. The Spanish translation will be available at a later 
date. Please make sure everyone at your location is aware of the new version. 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Standards-of-Conduct-November-2024.pdf
https://archatl.com/ministries-services/safe-environment/policies-and-procedures/

